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DECEMBER CHRISTMAS PARTY
The Euclid Art Association's Annual Christmas Party and Scholarship Fundraiser will be held on Monday, 
December 3rd in Fellowship Hall of East Shore United Methodist Church, 23002 Lake Shore Blvd., Euclid.  The 
entrance is through the back door of the church.  Please remember that you will need to know the door code.  If you 
don't know it, or just forgot what it is, ask when you RSVP for the party.  There is an elevator to reach the lower level 
and Fellowship Hall.  Parking is in the lot behind the church, across from the Marc’s Pharmacy door, or on the 
circular driveway in front of the church.  Please note the party will start at 5:30 p.m. with dinner at 6:15 p.m.  The 
doors will be open as early at 3:30 p.m. for those coming to help set-up and early arrivals.

All Euclid Art Members and their Guests are invited to attend.  Please see the enclosed invitation.  Bring your 
favorite dish (appetizer, entree or dessert), enough to share with your friends.  Also, please donate one or two items 
for our Chinese Auction fundraiser.  Suggested items - gift cards, certificates from local merchants, restaurants, movie 
theaters, collectibles, gift baskets, candy, artwork.  Use your imagination!  If you need a signed letter of introduction 
to approach a local business for a contribution, please call Lee Peters at 216-531-6349.  Lee will mail one out to you 
or send you an email copy.  All proceeds from the auction go to our Education Fund that allows us to offer an annual 
scholarship to a deserving art student from Euclid High School.

We are asking that you RSVP by Friday, November 30th, the sooner the better.  It’s important!  This tells us how 
many place settings we will need.  Contact Sue Herrle at 216-481-5105 or Lee Peters at 216-531-6349 or Joanne 
Naroski at 440-942-7495.

BRECKENRIDGE SHOW
The monthly Board Meeting will NOT be held Tuesday, Dec 4, 2012 because the board members will be at 
Breckenridge Village receiving your pictures for the Breckenridge Village Winter Fine Art Show.  We included 
applications with the last mailing.  All entries must be received by Tuesday, November 27th.  Please note the 
restrictions on size that determines the number of entries.

REMINDER
You MUST be a paid member of the Euclid Art Association to participate in our shows.  There are still a few people 
reading this newsletter who have not as yet paid their membership dues.  To those people – Please renew your 
membership as soon as possible.  Thank you.

THANKS TO ALL

Thank you to our demonstrator last month, Mary Alice Valvoda, the founder and owner of MAVZPIX.  She gave a 
most enlightening presentation, showing examples of the process of Giclée printing using archival pigment inks on 
fine art papers or canvas as well as her work in photo restoration.  One of our members, Lisa Urankar, brought in a 
Giclée print that Mary did for her, along with the original colored pencil art work.  You couldn’t tell which one was 
the print!
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Thanks also to our hosts for November, Nancy Daly and Sue and Ray Lokar, for providing delicious goodies and a 
most handsome fall themed flower arrangement.  Great job!

HEADS UP!
The January 7, 2013 meeting will be MEMBER'S NIGHT.  This is a chance for you to show your work and talk 
about your personal approach to your art in a 10 to 15 minute presentation.  If you are interested in participating, 
please call Lisa Urankar at 440-527-3352 or Lee Peters at 216-531-6349.

EAA MEMBER NEWS
Connie Adams, Martha Germano, Stan Klak, Joanne Naroski, Lee Peters, David Simmerer and Pat Simmons were 
represented at the 33rd East Shore Invitational Art Show and Sale at East Shore Unitarian Universalist Church in 
Kirtland.  Joanne Naroski sold two of her paintings.  Congratulations to all.

Donald Miller has his pictures hanging in the Euclid Library Art Gallery through the end of November.  He sold some 
of his photographs from this showing.  Congratulations, Don.

The Euclid Public Library will be exhibiting the work of fellow EAA members Joanne Naroski, Stan Klak and Harry 
Pierson during the month of December.

NEWS WANTED!
Any news?  Call 216-531-6349 or e-mail info@EuclidArt.com  Please include EAA in the “Subject” line of the 
message header.

CLOSING THOUGHT
“Merry Christmas, Merrrry Christmas Ho Ho Ho” - Lee Peters entire speaking part in his role as Santa in 
the 3rd grade Christmas play at Roosevelt School many moons ago.

HAVE A...

HAPPY THANKSGIVING
MERRY CHRISTMAS
HAPPY HANUKAH
HAPPY NEW YEAR

HAPPY HOLIDAYS TO ONE AND ALL!!!!
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